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Dear MEMBER NAME,

The upcoming merger between Providence Federal Credit Union (PFCU) and Consolidated Community
Credit Union (CCCU) is a momentous occasion. With the unanimous support from both boards and
regulatory approval from the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA), we are poised to create a
stronger, more resilient credit union for all our valued members. And as a member-owned credit union,
your vote counts.

The merger of two local credit unions is a strategic move that pledges to bring a host of benefits to
members and the community. With your support, PFCU and CCCU aim to leverage collective strengths to
enhance service offerings, expand the branch network, and introduce cutting-edge technology solutions.
This consolidation is a proactive response to members’ expressed needs and ensures that you continue
to receive top-notch services and competitive rates. The focus on community and member commitment
remains at the heart of this merger, signaling a future where financial expansion and accessibility are
prioritized. For more insight into the benefits of this merger, please

visit https://www.providencecu.org/merger.

Your vote is crucial, as we're “Building for the Future”, every single "APPROVE" vote is a step towards that
shared vision of progress and innovation. Your support is not just appreciated; it's foundational to the
success of our collective endeavor. By voting "APPROVE", you are actively participating in shaping a
future that benefits all.

Vote by December 10

Please cast your vote by December 10, 2024, 3:30 pm PST. Together, let's step into a future where our
Credit Union is not just bigger, but better — for you, and for our community. To vote online, click the Vote
Now button below.




Questions and a copy of the Special Meeting Notice

If you have any questions or would like a copy of the Special Meeting Notice, please explore our Vote Hub
by clicking on the button below. Alternatively, simply send a secure email through your online or mobile
banking platform or reach out to our dedicated member service team by calling (888) 849-5189 for
assistance.

Vote Hub

Thank you for your continued commitment and for being a valued member of this exciting journey into
new possibilities.

Best Regards,

g o

Mary Savage, PFCU Board Chairperson Shirley Cate, PFCU President/CEQ
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